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I am writing in opposition to SB 210, which pertains to the elimination of vote-by-mail 

in Oregon. We have high voter turnout. We serve rural communities. We have some 

disabled citizens  & elderly citizens.  

I can only ask/beg you do not take this well- functioning, and long used system we 

have. Please do not succumb to pressures from our. Urgent federal administration. 

The entire process is ridiculous. 

 

It used to be a matter of pride, a sense of duty and community to go to the polls. With 

recent years of boer interference, it is safer to have mail- in balloting. 

 

Thank you sincerely, 

Lynn Jacobs McDonald, RN, BSN, retired 

Ashland OR 


